YOU ARE INVITED

TO THE FIRST EVENT

OF THE

25TH YEAR
OF

THE MOBILE DIALOGUE

“Christian-Jewish Relations: Ad Multos Annos”’

A look at how it all began
What has happened over the years
Has Dialogue made a difference?

Where do we go from here?

Please join us in welcoming back to Mobile,
Dr. Eugene Fisher

Associate Director of the Secretariat for Ecumenical and Interreligious
Affairs, National Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, D. C.

Date: Tuesday = October 5, 1999
Time: 7:00 PM

St. Ignatius Church
Springhill Avenue & Tuthill Lane



